
To whom it may concern: 
I am writing in support of this bill to allow cyclists to treat stop signs and flashing red lights as "yield" 
signs.   
I'm an older female that uses a bike for in town transportation, including grocery shopping.  Bikes run on 
momentum, and it makes it really hard to stop and get going again, especially with a load.   
Making it easier for older cyclists to keep riding is an investment in our health---as well as reducing 
carbon emissions.  
Please put this into law! 
Thank you, 
 
Julie Daniel 
2875 Harris St, 
Eugene OR 97405 
 


